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Monday 2nd October 2023

Dear Parents,

RE: Reception - Chromebooks

In order to ensure children are able to access learning at home, all children in Reception have been 
allocated a Chromebook. In order to collect your child’s Chromebook you must ensure that you have 
filled in, and signed, the Google Form on the following link by the 9th October:

https://forms.gle/C6FgRAuuRYXKPZzP6

Once you have done this, you will be able to collect the Chromebook from your child’s classroom on 
the 12th and 13th October only. Anybody who is unable to collect it on these days will have the 
opportunity to collect it on another day, which your class teacher will set. 

Please also note a date change to the Monster Phonics & Chromebook meeting which is now on 
Monday 9th October at 9am and 2.45pm in the Large Silver Birch Hall.

Yours sincerely,

Alexia Hilas
Early Years Assistant Headteacher


